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Throop Hometown Hero Banners

Throop Hometown Hero Banners have been reviewed and most have been faded by age and
weather. Those banners that have faded will not be hung and can be picked up at the Throop
Municipal Building Monday through Friday 8:00 am - 4:00 pm. If you have any questions or
would like to purchase a new banner, please call Peter Puhalla at 570-335-5551. Any banners
not picked up by June 30, 2023, will be disposed of.
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